
SPORTS DAY  
Sports Day will be held on Wednesday 9 June (weather permitting) for all pupils 
in Magherafelt Primary School.  Unfortunately, due to the current restrictions, we 
will not be able to welcome parents to our Sports Day this year. 

 

Important information  

 Children should come to school wearing their PE school t-shirt, 
shorts/leggings/tracksuit bottoms and trainers. School jumpers can also be 
worn. If it is a sunny day a sun hat may be required, remember to apply 
sun cream before coming to school. 

 A healthy snack will be provided (at break-time). You may also need to 
send a water bottle. 

 Lunches/dinners will be as usual. 
 Pick up times will remain the same.  
 The ice-cream van will be onsite.  Please send £1 in to school with your 

child on Monday 7 June, to cover the cost of the ice-cream. 

 


